Farmer’s Market
Update

The Town Board recognizes the
concerns regarding the statement
released today about the Spring
opening of the Tuxedo Farmer’s

Market.

Board Members and Town Employees
are collaborating with local residents
and business owners to explore options
to keep the cherished Farmers Market
an intregal part of Tuxedo.

Any additional updates with be shared.
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